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New Island-Wide Curfew from 11 PM to 6 AM 

 

As Jamaica continues to experience strong winds and heavy rain due the passage of 
Hurricane Beryl, a new island-wide curfew will be in effect from 11 PM today, July 3, 
2024, to 6 AM tomorrow, July 4, 2024. 

During curfew hours, everyone is required to remain indoors and shelter in place. 
Essential services and emergency personnel as outlined in the DRMA Order are 
exempt.  

The Government urges all Jamaicans to comply with the curfew regulations to support 
efforts in maintaining public order and safety. 
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